To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in support of the Ventura Community College T-Ten program. This program
prepares graduates to be qualified employees and the program meets our needs and the needs of
the Lancaster community.

This program is a perfect fit for the community; allowing the Ventura Community College the
opportunity to take the requirements of business, develop curriculum that meets those
requirements, and provide the necessary skills training to our current and future workforce. In
addition, it should be noted that these jobs provide family sustaining wages and with the
continued growth in the field in Pennsylvania, I can only assume that the demand for skilled
technicians will increase in years to come. It is imperative that our Community Colleges have

_the necessary resources, materials and equipment to train workers in this field and is greatly
necessary to provide the best opportunities for students attending our career and technical
schools.

Sincerely,

L
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